



Phone: 803-788-7559 --- Fax: 803-788-7576 --- Email: <u>issc@issc.org</u>

MEMORANDUM

TO: Vibrio Management Committee Members

FROM: Ken B. Moore, Executive Director & B. Moore

DATE:

RE: 2018-2019 Committee Charges

This letter is to confirm your appointment by the Conference Chair to the 2016-2017 Vibrio Management Committee (VMC). The Committee will assess if additional changes are needed in the NSSP Guide for the Control of Molluscan Shellfish Model Ordinance to reduce the risk of Vibrio illnesses.

The VMC is assigned the following tasks for 2018-2019:

 Annually review trends in Vibrio illnesses and propose recommendations for addressing illnesses associated with vibrios.

Thank you for your interest and support of the ISSC and I look forward to working with you. You will be contacted soon by your Committee Chair. If you are unable to accept this appointment, please contact me at 803-788-7559 or by e-mail at issc@issc.org.